

WORKSHEET

Unit 3: Music in our life – 1

Total: ____ /17

I. Choose the best word (A, B, or C) for each space. There is one example.

0. Let's go to to listen to some live music!

A. an instrument **B. a concert** C. a lead singer

1. Each single sound is a

A. chord B. band C. note

2. Kate blows a thin, strong instrument. She plays

A. a piano B. a flute C. drums

3. I can't dance to the music without a good

A. lead singers B. rhythm C. chords

4. Lisa dances than Jennie does.

A. more good B. better C. well

5. My brother can play the piano than I can.

A. more quick B. quickly C. more quickly

II. Choose the correct letters (A-H) and write them in the boxes. There is one example.

0. We are only open in the morning.

G

1. Not all drivers can stop here.

2. Children cannot come here in the evening.

3. Drivers must be careful.

4. Not everyone can make a call from here.

5. Only adults have to pay here.

A

**SWIMMING POOL
ADULTS ONLY 6-8 p.m.**

B

TELEPHONE
for customers' use only

C

DANGER!
No Traffic Lights Ahead

D

PARKING FOR POLICE CARS ONLY

E

LEEDS CASTLE
FREE ADMISSION
FOR CHILDREN

F

Film matinee 2 p.m.
£3.00

G

Bookshop – Closed afternoons

H

**TELEPHONES ON
SECOND FLOOR**

III. Choose the best word (A, B, or C) for each space. There is one example.

Piano players - when they were young

Ivan Petrov

Ivan was born on a farm in Russia, but from the age of twelve to eighteen he studied in Poland. His first music teacher couldn't play the piano but taught him and his sister songs from the opera. His mother began to teach him the piano when he was six. At ten, he decided that he wanted to write music too, and he soon started on his first song.

Oleg Gagarin

Oleg was the youngest of five children and when he was four years old his father, who liked playing the piano, taught him some traditional Russian music. When he was six, he started having lessons with his piano teacher who lived in the same city. Oleg soon began to win prizes for his piano playing. At the age of fourteen, he went to a music college in Austria for two years. Later he returned home to Russia.

Josef Heptmann

Josef's father was German but he taught music in Poland where Josef was born. The family moved to Germany when Josef was two, and a year later he started playing the piano. He gave his first concert when he was six. At ten, he gave fifty-two concerts in two months during a trip to England. Josef always liked music but he was also interested in physics and languages. He is too busy now but one day he would like to write his own music.

0. Who lived in the countryside when he was young?

☒ A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef

1. Who had more than one sister or brother?

A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef

2. Who enjoyed other subjects as well as music?

A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef

3. Who studied in another country for two years?

A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef

4. Who was the youngest to begin playing the piano?

A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef

5. Who had music lessons with someone who wasn't a piano player?

A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef

6. Who did well in music competitions?

A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef

7. Who also wrote music?

A. Ivan

B. Oleg

C. Josef